
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

Main Street Complex p.l.c. 

Approval of the Company’s Financial Statements 
for the financial year ended 31 December 2018  

 

Date of Announcement                     30 April 2019 

Reference No:                             10/2019  

In terms of Chapter 5 of the Listing Rules                             

 

QUOTE  

 

Further to a company announcement dated 8 April, 2019 relative to the approval by the Board of 

Directors of Main Street Complex p.l.c. of the financial statements of the company for the financial 

year ended 31 December 2018, a copy of the audited financial statements is being published today 

and is attached to the present company announcement. A copy can also be viewed on the 

company’s web portal: http://mainstreetcomplex.com/investor-relations/#financial-statements 

 

UNQUOTE  

 

By order of the Board. 

 

 
 
 
Dr Malcolm Falzon 
Company Secretary 
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